
 

Top of the Hill Preschool  
of Oakwood 

April 2025 
 
Dear Parents, 
       
        
      Welcome back from Spring break!  
       
      Highlights for the month of April: 

• Thursday, April 10th-Dayton Performing Arts Alliance Ballet Stories in 
Motion: Bugs 

• Friday, April 11th-Enrichment Friday 

• Thursday, April 17th-Easter Egg Hunt & the Easter Bunny 
       
      For the Easter Egg Hunt, please consider sending in “fillers” for the eggs. Examples 
could include stickers, trinkets, or individual wrapped chocolates (small).  Thank you! 
 
      The preschool is still supporting Dayton Diaper Depot!  Thank you to those families 
that are still contributing to this worthy cause. There is a barrel at the bottom of the main 
staircase.  Donations can be diapers/pull-ups your child has outgrown or better yet, they 
are potty trained and no longer needed! The box/bag can be open. Any donations will be 
greatly appreciated!  

 
       As the weather continues to swing into the season of spring, we hope to enjoy as 
much time outside as possible. Still, there may be cooler days, especially since our 
playground times are in the morning.  Please make sure you pack your child jackets, 
hats, gloves just in case we can go outside to the playground.    
      
     If you haven’t already, please sign up for Kroger Community Rewards Program 
and list Top of the Hill as your designated organization. It’s free! Money raised is for our 
Enrichment Fund. Any questions, please stop by my office or in the hallway and ask me 
about the program.   
 
    The preschool email is: preschool@oursaviordayton.org if you need a copy of your 
2024 tuition statement.  Our Federal Tax ID is 31-0597996, the preschool is a ministry 
and a non-profit under Lutheran Church of Our Savior.  
 
     Take care everyone!  And Happy Spring! 
     
      
              
 Janna Piechota                                                       
 Preschool Director  
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